
32nd Sunday of the Year

Christian Trust

Jesus said to his disciples: "This poor widow has put more

in than all who have contributed to the treasury". Today

we judge the importance of things by how much they cost.

And we also judge the importance of people by how wealthy

they are. Jesus gives us a different way of judging, namely

by how generous a person is. Generosity is one of the best

signs of how free people are within themselves because the

greatest freedom is to love with our whole hearts. So many

things block that freedom in us, particularly our need to

protect our possessions and to increase them. In the person

of the poor widow, Jesus gives us the example of complete

freedom. This week we are invited to practise this freedom in

our homes and in our community by giving time and

attention to one another. We are also asked to give to those

in need in our world. How free are you to be generous?

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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Thornhill Ministries will lead a reflective look at the

essence of God's mercy, the prompting of Pope Francis and

exploring the possibilities that the Jubilee Year of Mercy

will present. The meetings will take place as follows:

Pastoral Centre, Maghera - Monday 16 November from

8:00 to 9:00pm & Thursday 19 November from 9:45 to

10:45 am and St Anne's Hall, Faughanvale - Friday 20

November from 9:45 to 10:45 am. Suggested donation: £2.

GREENLOUGH MASS TIMES

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am. 

Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm. 

Sunday: 9am; 11am (Children's Liturgy).

Anniversary Mass 

Monday 9th November, 9.00am - Jim McDonnell, RIP

Sacred Heart Messenger Magazine 

Subscription for next year’s 

magazine is now due.

32ND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Service for Our Deceased Family & Friends

We will have a special service next Sunday 15th

November  at 5.00pm in the Church. 

Everyone Welcome.

Book of Remembrance

A book is now available in the Church during November for

anyone to write in names of deceased loved ones. This book

will be carried up to the altar during the Bereaved Service.

Pray for Priests - This week we pray for:

Fr. Joseph Gormley, 8th; Fr. Eamon Graham,

9th; Fr. Patrick Grant, RIP, 10th; Fr. Karl

Haan, 11th; Fr. Eugene Hasson, 12th; Bishop

Séamus Hegarty, 13th; Fr. John Irwin, 14th.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Collections: 1/11 - Weekly/Mthly: £1995.57.

Building Fund: 97.60. Missions: £20. Thank you.

Retired Priests Collection - There will be a second

collection at all Masses next weekend for Retired Priests.

There is a special envelope in your box.

Greenlough Parish Bethany Bereavement Group

There will be a meeting on Tuesday 10th November

at 7.30pm in the Church.

AGM
Bann Valley Community Group - The Annual General

Meeting will take place in the St. Oliver Plunkett Hall on

Thursday 12th November at 7.30pm.

Parish Newsletter - Notices to be in by Wednesday @

1.00pm. Tel: 2582 1190; E: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Tús - Your link to Irish Language  - Are you curious

about the Irish Language but have never had the

experience of learning the Language?  ús is for you!

Mid Ulster Council are forming a group which is aimed at

people who have no background in the Irish Language but

who wish to learn some of the language and about Gaelic

heritage. Tús (meaning a beginning) is a relaxed and

informal group aimed at complete beginners wanting to

give Irish Language a go! Tús will meet for the first time

on Saturday 14 November at 10am in The Burnavon,

Cookstown and monthly thereafter. Tús is FREE of

charge but registration is essential.

For further information and registration: E-mail:

gaeilge@midulstercouncil.org or Facebook: Gaeilge Lár

Uladh or Tel: 07920016106; 

Parish Finance Council

There will be a Meeting this Monday night, 

9th November at 8.30pm in Lavey Parochial House.

New MUMS AND TOTS group

starting in Clady Hall, Monday

9th November, 10am – 12pm.

Cost: £1 per child.*(This covers

hire of hall and light refreshments

for parents/carers and little ones). This is a non-profit group

any extra money made will go back into the playgroup.

Prayer Focus

Give us freedom of spirit and health in

mind & body. In what ways do you

want this prayer answered?

Think of some group that is working

for adult education in the faith.

How could you support & encourage them this week?

Camogie notes

Save the Date: St Columbas Camogie

Club Flower Show - Thursday 10th

December 7.30pm in Club Pavilion.

Underage Indoor Training (OP Hall), Tuesday evenings:

Playgroup age - P4, 6.30pm - 7.30pm. 

P5 - Year 8, 7.45pm - 9pm. £2 per child. Children to bring

their own helmet & drink. Indoor Hurl will be provided.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES

SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm

Morning:

9.00am & 11am

Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm

During the day:

9.00am & 11am

WEEKDAYS:

Mon - Thurs:

9.00am

Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:

7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

Saturdays:

After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First

Fridays &

Holydays:

After evening 

Mass

TELEPHONE

NUMBERS:

Fr. Hasson

7964 2458

Fr. Harkin

2582 1190

Parish Office:

2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:

2582 1066

St. Mary’s

College:

2582 1370

Greenlough GAC - Lotto: 2/11:  not won:

Jackpot next week: £5000. Second Jackpot:

£1000. N0’s: 2, 7, 9, 14. £25: Rioch

Bradley, Beechland Gardens & Shane McLoughlin,

Beechland Park. Remember you can do the Lotto online!

November edition of The Net now

available for sale. Cost: £1.50.  For

coverage of faith related activities in your

parish/school please text 078 0929 2852

or email - editorthenet15@gmail.com


